
 

 

 
By email: nick.baxter@camden.gov.uk 
 

 
 

Date: 27.05.2020 
 

 
 

 
 
Dear Mr Baxter, 

 
 

Re: Monmouth Street 14, application ref 2020/0623/P 
 

 
 

Following your email dated April 17th , I attach herewith a copy of the Environmontal Noise Survey and Noise 
Assessment Report and the Building Performance & Thermal Comfort Report as requested as justification for the 
installation of the AC conditioning system pto the above mentioned property.  

 
I trust this meets your approval. Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 

Yours Sincerely 
 

Alessandro Penna 
 

For and on behalf of Soho House UK ltd. 


